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SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL LODGE 16   
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        December 18, 2023  

 

Dear members, 

Please join in me on congratulating Jane Black, Jennifer Mckenzie, and Maureen 

Sampat on being selected for LEADS program. The Executive Board of Local 

Lodge 16 with pride and joy congratulates you all.  

 

In solidarity,  

Joanna Veloso                                                                                  
Recording Secretary LL 16 

joannaveloso@iamaw16.com   

(778) 792-8872                                                                                

                      

  
 


